OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

Chad Chronister, Sheriff

Donna Lusczynski, Chief Deputy
Hillsborough County, Florida

September 1, 2020

RE: Bid 8-20 FN15 Patrol Carbine
To Whom It May Concern,

Due to lack of participation, the above referenced bid has been officially canceled
and may be re-issued under a different bid number at a later date.

If you have any questions, please direct them to our Acting Senior Procurement
Analyst, Rhett Suarez, at RSuarez(@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US or (813) 247-8053.

Sincerely,

b o 77D
Christina R. Porter, CPA
Chief Financial Officer

CRP/mt

P.0.BOX 3371 - TAMPA, FLORIDA 33601 * PHONE 813-247-8000 « TEAMHCSO.COM



